Advance Paper Box Company

September 16, 1999

Mr. Joe Cruz and staff
Advanced Data Solutions
2605 Hoover Avenue, Suite F
National City, CA. 91950

Dear Mr. Cruz and staff:

| would like to take this opportunity to thank you for recovering our imaging hard
drive. You recovered four years of data for us that would have taken enumerable
hours of manual recovery.

Our company experienced a hard drive failure in the middle of the night. WWhen we began
to recover it from our back up tapes we discovered the backup was not properly running.

We started calling around and through a friend of a friend came across your name.
We had more confidence in you than some of the other companies we had spoken to
because of the free evaluation. We felt this indicated that you were confident in your
abilities and we wanted to have confidence in them, too.

Sincerely,

uben Miranda
Director of MIS



